
As a Deacon or Priest what 
is your response? 

• Have you ever met or encountered a 
Monk, Nun, or Friar?  

• Do you know anyone who is a 
Religious Brother or Sister? 

• Have you ever visited an Anglican 
Convent, Monastery or Friary? 

• Have there ever been any Religious 
serving in your parish? 

• Were there any Monks, Nuns or Friars 
in past generations of your family? 

• Do you ever speak about the Religious 
Life in your church when preaching or 
talking about vocation? 

• Are there any reasons discouraging 
you promoting the Religious Life to 
members of your congregation? 

• What do you say to a single person 
exploring vocation? Do you mention 
the Religious Life? 

• When you think about vocation is it 
only about ordination?

Please Contact: 

nunsandmonks@gmail.com 

For More Information See: 

www.sswsh.com/RooT/

We hear a lot about priestly vocations 
within the Catholic wing of the Church 
of England yet very little is said about 
the Religious Life. 

If we claim to be part of the One, Holy, 
Catholic and Apostolic Church then 
surely our duty is to promote the 
Religious Life. The Roman Catholic and 
Orthodox Churches show us how 
important Monks and Nuns are within 
their respective churches. 

We need to seek out those whom God is 
calling to this radical way of living the 
Christian life.

DEACONS & PRIESTS 
An  Invitation for you to  

Promote   
THE RELIGIOUS  

LIFE



The Religious Life played an important 
role in the life of the British Church 
before it was suppressed in the 16th 
century. Its revival in the Anglican 
Church came about in the middle of the 
19th century when the first community 
of women was founded in 1845. The 
Catholic revival within the Church of 
England owes much to the restoration 
of the Religious Life and without it the 
Church becomes much poorer.  

Women’s communities played an 
integral role in the life of the local 
church working alongside the vicar as 
parish sisters, teaching and nursing. 

Several of the men’s communities were 
well known for conducting parish 
missions and retreats. 

Within the last four decades, Vocations 
to the Religious Life have fallen and 
many of the large Mother Houses have 
closed. 

A new generation of women and men 
are needed to take up the call to this 
radical way of living the Christian life.

How can YOU help? 
Become pro-active! 

Encourage awareness of the Religious 
Life. 

Organise a Parish Weekend or Quiet Day. 
Many Religious Communities have a 
retreat house and offer hospitality and 
accommodation for small groups and 
day visitors. 

Invite a Religious to Preach or give a 
Talk in your parish. 

Organise a Quiet Day during Advent or 
Lent and invite a Brother, Sister or 
Friar to lead it.   

Some clergy already invite Religious 
Communities to conduct Holy Week & 
Easter in their parishes. This often 
leads to a formal link with a particular 
community where lasting friendships 
are made.  

Remember to include the Religious 
Life in the Intercessions at Mass. 
Mention us in your cycle of prayer.

RooT organises Monastic Taster Days        
– vocations day conferences on the 
Religious Life. Encourage single men 
and women to “Come and See.”  

RooT Literature is available, printed and 
online for display in your leaflet rack or 
on your church notice board. 

Re-visit your own Parish History. In many 
Anglo-Catholic parishes, Mission 
Houses were set up to accommodate 
Sisters working in the parish. They may 
have ministered in your parish at one 
time. Some communities continue the 
work they engaged in over 100 years 
ago.   

You may have single people in your 
parish or congregation. Unless they are 
informed that there are other ways of 
serving God, they will not know that the 
Religious Life is an option for them. 

Most important of all—Pray.  


